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I strongly oppose HB 2025. Our property taxes are already outrageous, gas is 

incredibly expensive, electricity costs are up, and basic food staples keep rising. Now 

Democrats want to take even more from our pay checks and charge us more at the 

pump, and other places in life? With no real reform, accountability, or transparency? 

We're taxed enough in Oregon! People and businesses are leaving our state 

constantly because it's becoming unliveable. Focus on spending less money and 

making our lives easier to afford, not adding additional burden to our load. 


